
  

 

 

[Volunteers need for Creek Photoshoot] 
 

The City of Golden Marketing Team is looking for seniors to take photos 
of. Thursday August 29th. 
 
Here are a few details. 
Where: You will be walking along clear creek and downtown. Your photo will be 
being taken 
Who: All seniors ages 50+ 
What: You will be having your photo taken 
When: Thursday August 29th  
Time: 2pm, 3pm, 4pm, 5pm ( you can pick 1 time or several)  
Why: The city needs updated photos for various marketing projects 
 
If you are interested in walking along clear creek and having your photo taken 
please contact Clare Nowalk. 

 

[Sign Up Here by Emailing Clare] 
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